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SCUSD Solicits Community Input on Budget 
with Public Forums, Survey 

 
February 4, 2011 (Sacramento) ʹ Sacramento City Unified School District will launch a major effort this 
month to increase community awareness of 2011-12 budget issues and engage the public in this difficult 
process. 
 
Starting Tuesday, February 15, SCUSD will hold a series of public forums on the district’s projected 
financial picture for the next school year. Additionally, the district has launched an online survey to gain 
greater feedback and input from the community. 
 
The 2011-12 budget year is shaping up to be especially challenging for schools, as Governor Brown has 
proposed a budget that hinges on voter approval of tax extensions in June. This has forced l



Budget Community Forums ʹ 2011* 
 

Tuesday, February 15 
 

C.K. McClatchy High School, 
3066 Freeport Blvd. 

Wednesday, February 16 
 

Kit Carson Middle School, 5301 N 
St. 

Tuesday, February 22 
 

Rosemont High School, 9594 
Kiefer Blvd. 

Wednesday, February 23 
 

Will C. Wood Middle School, 
6201 Lemon Hill Ave. 

Tuesday, March 1 
 

John Still Elementary School, 
2200 John Still Drive 

Wednesday, March 2 
 

John F. Kennedy High School, 
6715 Gloria Drive 

Tuesday, March 8 
 

Father Keith B. Kenny 
Elementary School, 3525 Martin 


